St. Barnabas CE

Primary School

SCHOOL
NEWSLETTER





To all the school staff who gave up their time to take the Year 3 children on residential trip to Bath! They had an amazing time.



St Barnabas

LEARNING

22ND EDITION ERIDAY 28TH MARCH 2025

Don't forget that you
are welcome to
make an
make an
make an
appointment to see
appointment of the
a member of the
leadership team or
leadershid's class
your child's vou are
teacher if you are
worried about
worried about
something or need
advice.



Mother's Day

Name

Year

Star of the Week!

Week beginning 24th March

voice 21 Oracy School

Ella Hodson Olivia Newman

Reception

For fabulous writing
For always trying her best with her work

Hanna Hallidri Elizabeth Hall

Year 1

For trying really hard with her reading For amazing sentence writing



Tioluwani Onigbinde Faizan Mahmood

Year 2

Fantastic work in maths learning her 2, 5 and 10 times tables For excellent progress in Read, Write, Inc.

For all of Year 3!

Year 3

For their exceptional behaviour and enthusiasm in Roman learning in Bath and at the Corinium Museum

Olivia Wallis Izaan Shahzad

Year 4

For applying everything that she needed to her super writing For a fabulous learning attitude in all subjects

Sapphire Bayliss Tillie Meenaghan

Year 5

For always trying her best in all areas of learning For making a fantastic effort with her reading



Tiffany Harding
Cole Ameh

Year 6

For writing a super internal monologue in English For his honesty handing in a £5 note found



Lillian Leites

School Artist

For her beautiful daffodil creations







KS2 Inclusive Sports Event at the

Orla McCann

University of Worcester Monday 31st March. Team event.

Monday 31st March. Team event.

With University of Worcester
Thursday 3rd April- in school during
the day. Children only

Rocksteady Concert Friday 4th April 2 pm. Families welcome.



Extreme

Reader

Easter Celebration

For fantastic reading both at home and school

St. Barnabas Church
Tuesday 8th April During the school day. Children only.

Open Door Cafe

Monday 7th April at St. Barnabas Church 8.30-9.30. All welcome

Year 5 Trip to The Hive Sustainability Festival Monday 7th April

Easter Bonnet Parade

Coming up soon.... The Easter Bonnet Parade
Thursday 10th April! Time to get creative!
Children are all invited to make and wear an
Easter bonnet for a parade at school on
Thursday 10th at 9.00 a.m. Families are
welcome to stay and watch!



4pm-5pm Arch 27 Thursday 10th April 2025 Cycling with Children



Join Cycle Sprog at The Arches in Worcester for an inspiring session on making cycling an enjoyable and practical part of family life.

Whether you're new to cycling with kids or looking to refine your family adventures on two wheels, the Cycle Sprog team will be on hand to offer expert advice and tips.

Discover how to get started cycling with kids, including different options to carry or pull them by bike. Learn about the pros and cons of trailers, bike seats and cargo bikes, and how to decide what's best for your family. The session will also cover options for carrying two or more children at once, and some top tips for family cycling adventures.

Come along, connect with other families, and get ready to cycle more confidently and enjoyably with your kids!





On April 10th and 11th,
Worcester is hosting the 3rd
Global Bike Bus Summit and
Bike Bus Participants from
all over the world will be
joining our city for a
fantastic event. We are
hoping that some of our
Bike Bus participants will
be able to join one of the
sessions.

Keen to join Bike Bus? Let us know or speak to any of the Bike Bus team on a Monday morning.

A HUGE well done to all of the Year 5 children who passed their Bikeability Level 2 Award in the last fortnight. This teaches safe cycling and rules of the road for our older children.

Our Reception
children had a ball at
the Fairy Tale themed
Early Year music
Festival at Perdiswell
Primary school. What
a fun day out with
music, laughter and
dressing up!



CHARITABLE TRUST Mirror

Love where you live 21 March - 6 April 2025

Pledge to pick up a bag at keepbritaintidy.org

THE GREAT BIG SCHOOL CLEAN.



Getting here
3 min walk from The Farmers
Boy and Holly Mount Road
bus stops, which are serviced

by the 34.



POETRY BY HEVRT

Our Poetry by Heart after school club wowed parents and children at a special assembly this week. The children had all learned classic poetry by heart and used their oracy skills to perform brilliantly. There was not a dry eye in the house. The children are now entered in to a Poetry by Heart Competition where they could perform on Shakespeare's Globe stage in London!







Massive thank you to Iris and her family who are bringing us Friday cakes from Too Good to Go - we are very pleased to help with this environmental project!



Well done to our Year 5
and 6 netball and
football teams who
played their socks off
at tournaments this

FOLLOW US

week!

